
As introduced by California Assemblyman Juan Arambula on February 19, 2010, Assembly Bill 2640
(“AB 2640”) would have repealed many nonrecognition provisions of the Internal Revenue Code,
including Section 1031, for California income tax purposes.  If  enacted, this repeal would have been
effective for taxable years beginning on or after January 1, 2010. 

On April 8, 2010, the provisions that would have repealed these nonrecognition provisions were
amended out of AB 2640.  
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For more information on AB 2640, please contact:

Alfred F. DeLeo at 310-284-2285 or adeleo@coxcastle.com
Erik C. Loomis at 310-284-2181 or eloomis@coxcastle.com
Gabriel R. Duarte at 310-284-2263 or gduarte@coxcastle.com
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